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Next Board Meeting: 
January 25, 2017  

at 6:00 p.m.  

in the Media Center  

of Hucrest  

Elementary School 

the Board for their    
ongoing commitment to 
our schools and contri-
butions to our students 
and community. 
 
Mr. Washburn reported 
that RHS Counselor, 
Jane Docken, will be 
retiring at the conclu-
sion of the 2016-17 
school year.  
 
Due to the January 4th 
snow day, classes will 
now be held on the  
scheduled make-up day, 
February 20th.   
 
The Board heard the 
latest enrollment and 
attendance report.   
 
Student Recognition:   

Board members were 
honored to recognize 
three Student of the 
Month recipients,      
M e l an i e  S t ark e -
Halleron, an Eastwood 
Elementary 5th Grade 
student; Ian Williams, 
a Fir Grove Elemen-
tary 5th Grade Stu-
dent;  and Rylee Juett, 
a 7th  Grade Joseph 
Lane Middle School 
student.  The honorees 
each received a con-
gratulatory letter from 
their school principal 
along with a gift certif-
icate from McDonalds.   
 
Staff Recognition:  

Theresa O’Connell, 
Eastwood Elementary 

School Food Service 
Lead, was presented 
with the Crystal Apple 
Award in recognition 
of her exceptional  
skills and motivation 
to assure that break-
fast and lunch is pro-
vided to Eastwood stu-
dents and staff each 
school day.   
 

Action Items:  

The  Board approved 
the Consent Agenda 
including December 
14th Minutes; Gifts to 
the District and a list 
of Surplus Items.    

~ 

Budget Committee 
member Keith Cubic 
was reappointed for 
another three year 
term.  The Board also 
welcomed the newest 
appointment to that 
committee, Leah Treva 
Dee Hamilton.   

~ 

The Board approved 
the 2015-2016 Audited 
Financial Statement.  
Director Cotton ex-
pressed his sincere 
thanks to Cheryl 
Northam and her  
staff,  adding that we 
are fortunate to have 
them at the District. 

~ 

The Division 22 2016-
2017 annual  Report  
of   Assurances to the 
Community was re-
viewed and approved. 

Superintendent’s  
Report:  

Dr. Washburn an-
nounced that Director 
Garcia and Director 
Meyer were both ex-
cused and the scheduled 
discussion regarding 
drug and discipline is-
sues and the Executive 
Session were both post-
poned to the January 
25th Board Meeting.   
He shared Governor 
Brown’s Proclamation 
declaring January 2017 
as School Board Recog-
nition Month. The Su-
perintendent expressed 
his personal thanks to  

Time & Location: 

The January 11, 2017  

 School Board Meeting 

took place at 6:00 p.m. in 

the  Central Office Board 

Room located at 1419 NW 

Valley View Drive, 

 Roseburg, Oregon 

 RHS Student  
Leadership Report:  

Student leadership  rep-
resentatives including  
Myah Dalby, Megan 
Danielson and Monet 
Fisher reported on re-
cent swimming, basket-
ball and wrestling com-
petition results and stu-
dent volunteer activi-
ties.  Students appreci-
ated the individual com-
pliments that were post-
ed on each locker during 
winter break.  Prepara-
tions continue for up-
coming events including 
the Feb. 2nd-3rd Voice      
Assembly, March 3rd 
Arts Assembly, Febru-
ary 20th Winter Dance, 
April 7th Mr. RHS and 
May 8th Mother/
Daughter Tea. 
    
Enrollment: 12-16–2016    
                            16-17     15-16 

Elementary 2763 2775 

Middle  School 1312 1317 

RHS 1556 1590 

Phoenix  
Charter 

186 186 

Alt Ed 126 86 

Total 5943 5954 


